
 
 

Senior Officers’ Mess Renovation 

 

Dear Members of the Senior Officers’ Mess, 
 
We would like to announce that a major refurbishment of the Mess will 
commence on 2025-06-19. 
 
The last significant renovation took place approximately ten years ago.  
This time, in addition to replacing the carpet and painting the walls, we will 
take the opportunity to renew some kitchen furniture, install fire safety 
measures in the kitchen, the 6th floor lift lobby, and the 7th floor, as well as 
install a new false ceiling in the 6th floor lift lobby. 
 
The Mess is tentatively scheduled to reopen as follows: 
·2025-09-01 (Monday): 6th Floor 
·2025-10-02 (Thursday): 7th Floor CP’s Lounge 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused and appreciate your 
understanding. 
 
Senior Officers’ Mess 


